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Called to Order at 3:00 PM under M.G.L. c 131, §40 and the Hanson By-Law 3-13, §5 and Rules 

and Regulations by Phil Clemons, Chairman, in parking lot of Town Hall. 

  

Present:     Phil Clemons, Chairman  

   Paul Andruk, Vice Chairman   

   Michael Deveuve, Clerk 

       Sharon LePorte, Member 

          

Absent:        Bill Woodward, Member 

  Rebecca Nehiley, Administrative Assistant  

  Bob Dillon, Associate Member 

 

 

   

 

3:01 PM Mr. Clemons reviewed the process, to date, for recruiting and hiring our next 

Interim Part Time Conservation Agent. He explained that Mr. McCue has indicated that, under 

existing law, the Conservation Commission itself needs to vote to officially hire an Agent. He 

further discussed that a number of individuals had responded to advertisements of the position, 

resulting in five being interviewed by Mr. McCue and the Commission Chair, and that Ms. 

Michele Grenier had emerged as the most qualified candidate. The credentials of Ms. Grenier 

were shared with the Commission members for review. It was noted that she has extensive 

experience in various town government roles, including Selectman in Middleboro, and is a 

Certified Wetland Scientist with extensive consulting experience. Ms. Leporte, who also had the 

opportunity to speak with Ms. Grenier, concurred that she was well qualified.  

  

 Motion to hire Ms. Michele Grenier to serve as Interim Part Time Conservation Agent 

 for the Town of Hanson:  Michael Deveuve 

 Second:  Paul Andruk 

 Vote:  4-0-0 

 

 

 

Adjournment 

 

 Motion to adjourn at 3:15 PM:  Ms. LePorte 

 Second:  Mr. Deveuve 

 Vote:  4-0-0 

 

 

        


